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                       http://publicdefender.cuyahogacounty.us/  

 

 

Dear perspective students,  

 

 

 The Public Defender Office is committed to the learning and development of up-and-

coming professionals in the area of indigent defense. Our Office continually hosts students in the 

Social Work field and also students in law school.  

 

 We are happy to discuss any opportunities available within our office with a perspective 

student. Ideally, we ask that students submit their applications at least 4 weeks prior to the start of 

a semester to allow for an interview with a supervisor and enough time to process personnel 

paperwork.  

 

 Our learning experiences within the office can be for internship or externship credit for 

school or a paid law clerk internship experience at the rate of $15.00/hour. Please indicate in your 

application materials the path you are seeking.  

 

 Please submit the attached application and resume to Ashley Stebbins, 

astebbins@cuyahogacounty.us and we will review your materials. If you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to reach out.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

//s// Ashley Stebbins  
Ashley Stebbins 

Deputy Chief Public Defender  

216 443 3095 
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Internship Experience Application  
 

 

Our office hosts both social work students and law students year round for 

internship experiences. If you are interested in working with our office in either 

of those capacities please fill out the application form and email it to 

astebbins@cuyahogacounty.us   
 

 

Name:  

 

 

Contact information:  

 

Email         Phone  

 

 

Area of internship interest:  

 

 

Current school:  

 

 

Hours of availability:  

 

 

Which semester are you interested in:  

 

 

Brief statement of interest in the Public Defender Office:  
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